
 

 

The COBRA Subsidy 

 

Notices Now Available 

The Department of Labor has prepared and made available model notices that can be 
used to notify qualified beneficiaries of their COBRA rights, including the new COBRA 
subsidy.  These notice forms may be found at 
http://www.dol.gov/ebsa/COBRAmodelnotice.html. 

REMINDER – ROUNDTABLE PROGRAM 

            Shulman Rogers employment attorneys will also be hosting a roundtable discussion on 
the COBRA subsidy, including use of these new forms, on Wednesday, April 1, 2009 from 
7:30 am until 10:00 am in the Shulman Rogers Conference Center, Fourth Floor, 11921 
Rockville Pike, Rockville, Maryland.  To attend, R.S.V.P. by calling 301-231-0924 or e-
mailing lswim@srgpe.com.  There is no charge for the program, but reservations are required 
as seating is limited. 

 


